
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Saturday,	20	May	2017		
8:47:04	AM	
	
I	SUPPRT	THAT	THE	FEED	IN	TARIFF	SHOULD	INCREASE	WITH	THE	
WHOLESALE	PRICE	OF	ELECTRICIY.	
I	SUPPORT	A	FAIR	PRICE	FOR	SOLAR.	
I	AM	A	MOTHER,	GRANDMOTHER	AND	GREAT	GRANDMOTHER	AND	I	WANT	
MY	DESCENDANTS	TO	BE	ABLE	TO	ENJOY	OUR	WONDERFUL	PLANET	OUR	
GOVERNMENTS	NEED	TO	TAKE	NOTICE	OF	THOSE	WHO	VOTED	FOR	THEM.		
SOLAR	PANELS	DO	NOT	COME	CHEAPLY,	SO	WE	NEED	GOOD	VALUE	FOR	OUR	
INVESTMENT.	
	
JANICE	MITCHELL		

	
Postcode:	2259	
	
	




